
From: Lesley Scutter  
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 7:30 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Awberry Farm 

 
 

I would like to lend our support to Awberry Farms Application for an alcohol licence. 

Our daughter had her wedding reception barn dance there in 2017, trying to find a 
company to outfit znd run the bar for the wedding was a huge problem. So much 

easier if it had all been available on site. The whole site at Awberry Farm has been 
very sympathetically upgraded and now is a very good prospect for future events. 
Yours Lesley Scutter  

 


